
 

 
 

        STONEY CREEK MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
                     P.O. Box 99061 RPO Heritage Green Stoney Creek ON L8J 2P7       Web:  www.scmha.ca 

 

 

To the residents within the boundaries of the Stoney Creek Minor Hockey Association. 

Stoney Creek Minor Hockey would like to officially share the news that the residential boundaries for 
representative hockey between the Stoney Creek Warriors and Hamilton will be extended for the 2021-
2022 season.  SCMHA received the information from the OMHA on Sept 17, 2021. 

 

We appreciate everyone’s patience as we continued to migrate through this process.  We understand 
that the timeline to provide the information was extended further than ideal for most, however it was 
necessary to ensure due diligence was done to protect the long-term integrity of the 
Association.  SCMHA is satisfied with the outcome and look forward to once again welcoming players 
from the City of Hamilton (wards 1-8).  Any player residing in either wards 1 to 8 or the traditional 
boundaries of SCMHA are now free to join our program without any restrictions.  

The Ontario Hockey Federation Board of Directors met Friday, September 17, 2021, at 4:00pm to review 
the recommendation as it pertains to OHF Bulletin 21-031 and the Stoney Creek and Hamilton Shared 
Boundary program.  The Ontario Hockey Federation approved the recommendation that for the 2021-
2022 season that OHF Bulletin 21-031 is applicable to the Stoney Creek and Hamilton Shared Boundary 
programming. 

Stoney Creek Minor Hockey Association would like to thank all the participants who continue to support 
our program endeavours.  We will continue to provide a home that is focused on positive growth and 
development of young hockey players.  We also would like to thank our member partner OMHA, their 
Board of Directors and staff for their continued efforts and support as we continue to strive and achieve 
our desired status and elevated standards.  

We would like to ensure we thank the Hamilton Huskies for their continued position.  We truly 
appreciate their continued efforts to ensure their perceived appropriate information is circulated to our 
residents.  We candidly hope they come by what they deserve, and we look forward to being an active 
contributor to that outcome.  

We are excited for the upcoming season and are looking forward to seeing everyone back at the rinks 
and hope that everyone is staying both physically and mentally safe and strong.  

 


